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Dear Families,
Our class has really developed a lot in these few months. The students

have become very comfortable in their preschool setting. We are watching
new friendships blossom, participating more in our circle time and develop into
wonderful preschoolers! We are so thankful to watch as these young learners
develop.

Conferences: Conference days are Tuesday, November 5th and Friday,
November 8th. Please remember children will not be permitted in the
conference, however, babysitting will be provided in the big classroom. Please
be prompt and remember your scheduled time since our teachers will be
meeting with many families.

Color Book: We are finishing our I Went Walking Color Book! The children have
read this book each week as they have used a variety of textures to represent
the colors of the animals. We use our reading finger as we learn to move our
finger from left to right and how to turn the page (one at a time). This book will
be coming home soon, so please enjoy reading it with your child!

Friendsgiving Feast: We will be having a Friendsgiving Feast on Friday,
November, 22nd. The students will be making a Friendsgiving Trail Mix to
celebrate the holiday with their friends. PLEASE SIGN UP HERE
for donations!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-weethrees8#/


Thanksgiving Break: Begins Wednesday, November 27nd and classes resume on
Monday, December 2nd.

Brady RepasyNovember 26th

Classroom Activities
November Themes: Thanksgiving, Fall, and Colors

November Songs: “Where is Family?” “The Turkey is a Funny Bird”
“ Five Fat Turkeys” Turkey Pokey
“We are Thankful” “Turkey Freeze Dance”

Week of November 7th:
Color Book
Pink Pig
WEAR PINK ON FRIDAY
**NO SCHOOL FRIDAY, 11/8 (conference day)

Week of November 14th:
Leaf Craft
Color Book
WEAR BROWN ON FRIDAY



Week of November 21st:
Turkey Craft
Turkey Hat
Color Review
Friendsgiving on Friday 11/22

Week of November 27th:
NO SCHOOL-THANKSGIVING BREAK

At Thanksgiving time we count our blessings and give thanks for the many things
we have been given. Here at MEEC, the entire staff would like to thank you for
sharing the gift of your children with us! May God Bless You and have a
wonderful Thanksgiving!

Ms. Sarah, Ms. DeAnna, Ms. Danae, Ms. Dawn, Ms. Mamta, and Ms. Chelsea


